Announcement
No. 2/2567
Visa Section Closed in compliance with the Kenva Gazette
Notice No. 5614

The Royal Thai Embassy in Nairobi hereby announces that
the Visa Section of the Embassy will be closed on Friday 10 May 2024 to
comply with the Cabinet Secretary for Interior and National Administration’s
declaration that Friday 10 May 2024 is a public holiday for purposes of
countrywide tree growing activities.

Collection of approved visas is still possible between
09h00 — 11h00.
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